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ANNEX 8 

 

 

 

Very many thanks for this, we would like to make the following points, perhaps 
they could be passed onto Michael White at TVBC:- 
  

 Annex 2 relates to outdoor events but does not take into account 
the smoking ban - which leads to smokers going outside - 
increased noise and excess alcohol outdoors  

 no need for extended times for local village pub – residential 
areas and parking limitations i.e. road parking etc  

 playground with bouncy castle air supply noise 24 hrs (also not v 
environmentally friendly)  

 Extended licence leads to more drunken behaviour/fights which 
break out in early hours of the morning. 

 Village Pub - questionable whether dance (striptease dancing 
advertised) and film licence - suitable/of value in present 
location.  Pub is often advertised on board outside as 'family 
pub'. 

Please let us know how the outcome of this licence review.  Many thanks 
  
Pippa Grob 
Kents Farmhouse (next door to The George pub)   
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